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Community League Newsletter  
serving Sifton Park, Belmont, and Kernohan  
Since 1977 

3250-132A Avenue NW 
EDMONTON, AB   
T5A-3T1 
(780) 473-3595 

 Website: www.southclareview.ca

 

             Need Bingo Workers  
Since 1977, Our league has operated on the generous support of 

volunteers from Sifton Park, Belmont and Kernohan families.  

Without this support, we could not generate the funds to bring 

programs for all to enjoy.  Please help us continue funding our 

playschool, family events, sports and seniors program. Please  
contact Leanne at bingo@southclareview.ca to volunteer at our 

next bingo.  

Upcoming Events 

• March  2 Kensington Bingo 

• March  5,12,19, 26  Senior’s Coffee 

• March 8  “Social Studies” play 

• March  9 Soccer Registration 

• March  19 Monthly Board meeting 

• March  23 Soccer Registration 

• March 23 Family Movie night 

• March  24 Kensington Bingo 

• March 29 Soccer Registration (last one) 

5th Annual  

SCCL fundraiser 
Saturday APRIL 6, 2019 

  

Cocktails   5:00 PM 

Supper    6:00 PM 

Casino    7:00 PM 

Dance   9:30 PM 

Midnight lunch  11:30 PM 

50/50, Door Prizes, Lotto Board   

 and Liquor Basket Draws  12:00 AM 

Last Call   2:00 AM 

 

Tickets $50 

For Tickets or more info please contact  

Tara Penney at events@southclareview.ca or  

call 780-473-3593 

 

 

WE NEED YOUR HELP TO RUN THE 

BOARD! 
 
If you have an expertise or just want to help out, 

volunteering on our Board is great way to get 

involved.  Come and build networking, planning, 

scheduling, communication and team building skills 

with your community.  Just a couple of hours a 

week is all it takes.  Call 780-473-3593 or email 

Follow us on Facebook 

@southclareview and check 

out our website at 

www.southclareview.ca for:  

 - Seniors Hub program details 

 

 - Rink schedule end of March 

 

 - Soccer registration times 

 
 - Community events on our 

monthly calendar (see page 3) 

 
- Hall rental information and 

program room rentals 

 
- Playschool program, and 

more... 

mailto:events@southclareview.ca
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Play: Social Studies 
Join us at South Clareview Hall, free admission, to see the play rehearsal of Social Studies! 

When: Friday, March 8th 
Time: 7 - 10 pm 
Where: South Clareview Hall (3250-132 A Avenue) 
 
"Social Studies" by Trish Cooper was the winner of the 2017 Chris Johnson Award for Best Play by a 
Manitoba Playwright. 
 
When Jackie comes back to her childhood home after separating from her husband, she thinks her 
biggest problem will be readjusting to life on a smaller bed. She's surprised to learn, however, that 
her mother has given that bed away to Deng, a Sudanese refugee. But the former Lost Boy is not all 
that he seems, and the entire family -- Jackie, her earth goddess mother, and her sixteen-year old 
sister -- learns something about making assumptions. When Deng crashes Jackie's newly purchased 
car and then reveals that he doesn't have a driver's license, Jackie must make a choice. Will she 
make a personal sacrifice on behalf of someone who has lived through the worst? 
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   South Clareview Board of Directors            2018-2019 

 

President   Martin Narsing…………..…...president@southclareview.ca 

Vice-President   Nicole Wetsch ……….....vicepresident@southclareview.ca 

Treasurer   Simone Burcombe…………...treasurer@southclareview.ca 

Secretary   Nicole Wetsch………….…....secretary@southclareview.ca 

Volunteer Coordinator/              Leanne Dumas……...………volunteer @southclareview.ca    

Casino/ Bingo   Leanne Dumas……………….….bingo@southclareview.ca 

Fundraising/ Grants              Nicole Wetsch……………..…..grants@southclareview.ca 

Building Maintenance  John Forst……………………...repairs@southclareview.ca 

Hall Rentals/ Events Coordinator    Tara Penney…………….….…...rentals@southclareview.ca 

Communications   Martin Narsing…………….newsletter@southclareview.ca 

Membership               Suzie Randolph…….…......membership@southclareview.ca 

Playschool                           Melissa O’Flaherty………………...playschool@southclareview.ca  

OUTDOOR SOCCER REGISTRATION  

Online registration for outdoor soccer is open. You can register by following these 3 simple steps: 

Step 1: Purchase a 2018/2019 Community League Membership (must be done prior to registering) 
Step 2: Register online for the 2019 Outdoor season (Online Payment) www.emsasoccerportal.com 

• Step 3: Attend your home community registration session:     

•  March 9th from 6 - 9 pm        March 23rd from 6 - 9 pm   March 29th from 6 - 9 pm 

Information for Parents 
Click to download the Soccer Guide for Parents for the 2019 Outdoor Season. The guide covers important 
information like dates, registration, premier club info, volunteering and EMSA ID cards.  

Playschool registration is open 
Program 

• Learn alphabet, colours, and numbers 

• At least one field trip each month 

• Reading and physical activity 
Child Requirements see 
www.southclareview.ca 
 
 

SCCL Membership $25 per 
family/individual 

http://www.efcl.org/
https://emsasoccerportal.com/
https://www.southclareview.ca/files/news/outdoor-soccer-parent-guide.pdf
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                                           NEEDS ASSESSMENT SURVEY 
 
We are looking for new ideas for programs.  As such we will be conducting a needs assess-
ment survey in the next few months.  This survey will help the Board to prepare league pro-
grams and events that are needed in this area of the city. Over the past 40 years, South 
Clareview Community League has had vibrant programs such as hockey, baseball, girl 
guides, karate, walk n fitness programs.  We introduced the Seniors Hub last fall.  There are 
some leagues doing interesting things around the city.  We will look at those but what are we 
looking to do here? We need to stay current with the changing times.  
 
What kind of activities or programs do you think our League should be doing/planning for?  
Send your comments, suggestions and wishes for this league by emailing: 
president@southclareview.ca 
 

mailto:president@southclareview.ca

